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August 8th 1946 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very muoh for your report of August 
5, 1946. We have checked your log against ours and 
found it to be quite accurate. 

We appreciate your report, especially since it 
goes into sich detail and will be looking for another 
at some future date. 

HLH/ck 

Yours very truly, 

H. L. Hanks 
Chief Engineer 


